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20 Oct 88 

Dear Ambassador, 

As you are aware, t his j s a very special time 
fo~ the United Nations and Monday is a 
par ti cularly special day. 

If you would be able to be present at the UN Day 
activities to honour UN Day on the 24th for even 
a few minutes between 1:10 and 2:15pm, we would 
be most grateful. 

The International Lap of the Peace Walk is at 
1:15 in the Garden and the Closing Ceremony 
begins at 1:30 on the Visitor's Plaza at the 
46th St . Entrance. However, this schedule is 
flexible to allow for your participation. 

The Peace Lifts featured in this year's 
programme take only a few minutes and have been 
well received ' as symbolic of the efforts of a.ll 
those who are trying to uplift the world by 
working in various ways for peace. 

Since these UN Day activities have always 
stressed the theme of peace, it would be very 
timely if you could spare a few minutes to be 
present, especially this year when the peace 
initiatives of the Organization have been 
honoured in such a meaningful way. This gesture 
would be deeply appreciated by all of us here at 
headquarters and by others celebrating this 
auspicious day around the world. 

Thank you for your consideration and your 
support . Best wishes for a most inspiring and 
enjoyab l e UN Day. 

Sincere l y, 

Adhira·tha Keefe (Mr.) 
326-7667 (H - 3F) 


